
 
P. O. Box 58 

9418 John Sevier Road 

New Market, VA 22844 

540-740-3432 

www.newmarketvirginia.com 

 
Dear Friends, 

  

 You are cordially invited to participate in our Annual Christmas Parade.  The parade will be held 

on Saturday, December 3, 2016 at 5:00 p.m. on Congress Street (Route 11) in New Market.     

Line up for the parade begins at 4:00 p.m. and will be on East Old Cross Road.  To line up, take 

Rt. 211 East past Life Care Center, take a right on East Old Cross Road and fall in line.   

This is a great opportunity to advertise your business or organization as well as win an award for 

your parade entry.  All awards will be presented at the Town Hall following the parade. 

 

     Awards given: 

 

Best Appearing Fire Company    First place plaque 

Best Appearing Rescue Squad    First place plaque 

Best Appearing Civic Entry    First place plaque 

Best Appearing Commercial Entry   First place plaque 

Best Antique Vehicle     First place plaque 

Judges Award      First place plaque 

Best appearing Musical Group    First place plaque 

 

All units will be judged in the Parade Line-up only.  Musical units must perform while moving past the 

Judges Stand.  The Judges decisions will be final.  For questions or information, please call John Blosser 

(Parade Chairman) at 540-975-0840.   

 

Thank you, 

John Blosser, Parade Chairman 

 

To participate in this exciting event, please complete this form by Wed., December 1st , 2016, detach and 

return it to the Town Office at 9418 John Sevier Road, New Market, or mail in to:  Town of New Market, 

Attn: Donna Lohr at P. O. Box 58, New Market, VA 22844.  You may also fax the form to 540-740-

9204, Attn:  Donna Lohr, or email d.lohr@newmarketvirginia.com.  

------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 

 

Name of Organization:            

 

Contact Name:             

 

Mailing Address:            

  

Phone:              

 

Description of Entry:            

 

Email Address:             

 
*PLEASE NOTE:  WE ASK ALL PARADE PARTICIPANTS WHO WISH TO THROW CANDY TO TOSS AS CLOSE 

TO THE SIDEWALK AND AS FAR FROM MOVING PARADE VEHICLES AS POSSIBLE TO ENSURE THE 

SAFETY OF PARADE SPECTATORS. 

mailto:d.lohr@newmarketvirginia.com

